
5th May 2023 

 

We have had a lovely day in school today to celebrate the coronation of the King. 

The children (and staff!) looked fabulous dressed in Red, White and Blue. 

 

We have also been lucky enough to have had a very special visitor in school, Mr Richard 

Boot OBE, the Deputy Lord Lieutenant, who first heard Year two sing our school  

Coronation song and then continued into the dining room to see Reception who were 

eating lunch from their special coronation-themed lunchboxes - complete with crown 

shortbread! 

 

After lunch we have all gathered together as a whole school on the playground to sing 

the coronation song altogether before the children then all received their special  

commemorative coin. 

 

We hope everyone has a wonderful time this weekend and enjoys the extra bank holiday 

on Monday - we look forward to seeing all the children on Tuesday 9th May. 


